
  
 
 

 
 

 

Coming up next week…28/03/2022 
Please don’t forget that school breaks up on Friday 1st April at 1pm and that 

next Friday is a no school uniform day from our World Book Day 

competition. 
Learning in school: 

Theme for the Week:  

Science 
All the children loved our recent science week so we will be starting the week with a 

science experiment for the children to solve.  We will be working in teams to solve a 

problem and will be developing our observation skills and our ability to explain our 

ideas using the word ‘because.’  

Poetry! 
Following on from last week’s World Poetry Day, we are lucky enough to have a real 

poet visiting our school - Coral Rumble. Coral is a popular and award winning poet. She 

will be performing some of her poems to us and we will be learning to perform some of 

her famous poems.  Here is a link to her website https://www.coralrumble.co.uk/poems 

if you’d like to some of them with your children.   

  

Easter 
We will also be learning about Easter and will be carrying out lots of Easter activities 

such making cards, counting eggs and will be having a (not chocolate) Easter egg hunt 

in our outdoor classroom. 

Phonics: 

This week we will be continuing to focus on reading and writing longer words and will 

also be continuing our work on reading words ending with suffixes.  

 

Maths: 

This week it’s all about patterns! We will be learning to describe, extend, correct and 

make our own repeating patterns. We will be focusing on colours, shapes and objects. 

   

Home Learning: 

 

https://www.coralrumble.co.uk/poems


For children that are self-isolating, we have resources on the school website for you 

to access. Visit the school website and select the Covid 19 tab then home learning or 

follow this link. 

https://www.mead.surrey.sch.uk/covid-19/home-leanring 

 

Additional notes and reminders 
If any parents are able to help on the school trip, please can you email your class 

teacher on the class email address.  

 

After school, the poet Coral will be in the playground to sign any books if you have any 

of hers or if you wish to purchase one in advance for her to sign. She will have a small 

selection of stock on the day if you wish to purchase a copy and have it signed. 

 
Class email addresses: 

turtles@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

starfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

jellyfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 
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